
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Re: Stafford Drv 1 lane
1 message

Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com> Fri, Jul 7, 2023 at 2:52 PM
Reply-To: Paul McIntosh <pmcintosh64@yahoo.com>
To: Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz
Cc: "marionawayfromhome@gmail.com" <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Thanks Jamie - much appreciated!

Paul.

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

On Fri, 7 Jul 2023 at 1:33 pm, Jamie McPherson
<Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz> wrote:

Hi Paul

We have taken into account reports and observations of user behaviour, and will be adding roadmarkings and warning signs for
downhill users to improve their awareness that they are approaching a priority give way

 

We will install these as soon as we can

 

thanks

 ​

Jamie McPherson
Transportation Manager
DDI +64 3 543 7256  |  Mobile +64 27 600 8447  |  Jamie.McPherson@tasman.govt.nz
Private Bag 4, Richmond 7050, NZ
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